May 9, 2012

Ms. Shelly Murray

State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division, Building 15
2019 Washington Street East
Post Office Box 50130
Charleston, WV 25305-0130

RE: Request for Quotation
RFQ Number INSi2015

Dear Ms. Murray:

Thank you very much for the opportunity to propose on the West Virginia Insurance Commission's
audit services for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2012,

Unfortunately, at this time we must respectfully decline this proposal, but please feel free to keep us in
mind for future audits and/or services.

Very truly yours,
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Dominic A, Walker

PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP, 500 West Main Street, Suite 1800, Louisville, KY 40202-2941
T: (502) 589 6100, F: (502) 585 7875, www.pwc.com/us



